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Welcome to Bethany!   
If you are worshipping with us for the first time or someone who worships often, we are 
delighted you are here! Please complete  the “communications card” located in the pew 
so that we will know that you were here. We offer a Pray Ground for our younger         
worshippers. It is located in the front, on the right side of the church. There are activities 
for them to engage in and a pew for you to sit while you both worship. We are blessed 
by your presence. Enjoy your week! 

Bethany Safe Sanctuary 

Bethany UMC is committed to the safety of our children, youth and vulnerable adults who are 
an integral part in the life of the church. As a result, a Safe Sanctuary program has been      
developed and implemented.  

 Join Us! 
  Sunday Mornings with Bethany Kids 

10:00am—10:45am / Lower Level (PMO) 
 

Youth Fellowship 
10:00am—10:30am / The Rock 
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Smyrna, GA 30082 
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www.bethanyumc.net 
 
 

Sunday, January 16, 2022 
11am Worship 



 

Order of Worship 
 

Pre-Worship Music 

Welcome/Announcements 
Rev. Pam McCurdy, Associate Pastor 

 

Prelude 
Evelyn White, Pianist 

 

Call to Worship & Opening Prayer 
 

Opening Hymn* 
I Want to Walk as a Child of the Light—UMH#206 

 

Pastoral Prayer / Lord’s Prayer 

Rev. Pam McCurdy 
 

Music Selection 
We Dance—Melanie Crowe, Soloist 

 

Giving Moment 
 

Offertory 
 

Doxology* 

Scripture* 
Ecclesiastes 3: 1-8 CEB—Sheila Jones 

 

Children’s Moment 
Kyle Johnson 

 

Sermon 
Brooke Keneipp, Children’s Director 

 

 Closing Hymn* 
Let There Be Peace on earth—UMH#431 

 

Benediction 

Postlude/Recessional 

 

 
 
 

 
*Please stand, as able 
 
       


